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                                      Welcome back to school everyone ☺ 

 

                                     
 

Our project this term is “What would you protect?” which focusses on marine conservation. Over 
the summer, we have been busy constructing an under the sea immersive environment and the 

children have been exploring different areas within it to engage in their learning .Our value this 
term is ADAPTABILITY and the children have been adapting to our Year 4 routines and 

expectations. Your children are super collaborative learners and here are just a few pictures to 
document their first week in Year 4  

           
 

       
Reminders: 
 

• Please come to meet the Diamond Team next Friday after school where you will find out 

useful information to help you support your child’s learning this year 
• Children will need wellies and old clothes to change into for Tuesday as we plan to launch 

our WOW (which involves lot of water) weather permitting! Any donations of old plastic  

pipes, guttering and buckets will be gratefully received- thank you. 

                                    
                                        Mrs Moncrieff  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


